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PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

REGULAR HYBRID MEETING MINUTES 

NOVEMBER 21, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 
This meeting was conducted in person and remotely using teleconferencing technology provided by Zoom 

CALL TO ORDER & ROLL CALL 

 Chair Christensen called the meeting to order at 5:00 PM 
 
Committee Members: 

Chair Cara Christensen was present. 
Commissioners Rob Wotton and Ethan Benson were present. 
 
Mayor Ross was also present. 

 
City Staff:  

Mike Sauerwein, City Administrator 
Mark Correira, Fire Chief 
Mike Bailey, Deputy Fire Chief 
Brian Lynch, Police Captain 
Drew Bouta, Budget Manager  
Dylan Gamble, Assistant Planner 
Danna McCall, Communications Coordinator 
Deanna Mihelich, Administrative Coordinator 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS - None 

MINUTES 

1. Approval of the minutes dated October 17, 2022 

AGENDA BILLS  

2. AB22-076: 2023-2024 Biennial Budget – Review of Final Proposed Budget  

Updated budget document will be sent out by Wednesday, November 23rd.  Hope to adopt by 
11/28.  

Action: AB to remain on full council agenda  

3.  AB 22-159 Section 10.08.010 of the Snoqualmie Municipal Code.  Parking for a continuous period longer 
than 24 hours. 

Captain Lynch provided summary of history of parking issue. Brought forth the idea of a pilot 
program that would utilize a resident only parking sticker. Committee recommended the 
development of the pilot program, with the assistance of the City Administrator, to designate 
limited restricted parking in the area(s) of concern.  
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  Action: AB moved to full council  

DISCUSSION 

5. Presentation: Introduction to Re-designed City Website 

 Danna McCall presented the new website that is scheduled to go live on December 9th. Provided a brief 
overview of what some new features are.  

6. Fire Training Consortium Update 

 Snoqualmie Fire, along with several surrounding fire departments will be joining the South King County 

Fire Consortium. Snoqualmie fire will be training with neighboring departments on January 1st. There is a 

cost to the City but that will be reduced by assigning training officer to the consortium for the training 

drills which reduces the hours owed. The City is already a signatory on the South King County Fire 

Consortium agreement so no action is needed by Council. .  

7.    Annual CRS Report Update 

 Dylan Gamble provided update to the Community Rating System (CRS). Reduces insurance rates for 
citizens who are required to have insurance related to living in a flood area. Quality of score determines 
the reduction of the insurance. Letter sent a month ago to those living in the higher flood prone 
residences which outlined some strategies for at risk properties to join. Will go out and contact those at 
the highest risk and provide resources.  

NEW BUSINESS 

ITEMS FOR FUTURE DISCUSSION 

7. Police License Plate Readers 

ADJOURNMENT 

Chair Christensen completed the meeting at 6:00 PM 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


